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Confirmation of the World Firefighting Championships of CTIF, July 2026 

 

Dear CTIF Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that the CTIF Executive Committee, together with the 
Competitions Commission and the Youth Commission of CTIF, have confirmed the hosts for two 
major CTIF events in 2026: 

− International Youth Fire Brigade Gathering — hosted by the Association of Fire Brigades 
of the Czech Republic in the City of Šumperk (Moravia). The event is planned for 13–19 
July 2026, with the final dates to be confirmed. 
 

− Traditional International Fire Brigade Competitions — hosted by the Firefighter 
Association of Austria in the City of Eisenstadt. The competition will take place from 23–
26 July 2026. 
 

Preparations will now proceed in close cooperation with the local organizing committees and the 
CTIF Commissions concerned. Further details will be communicated as they become available. 

 
Best regards. 

 

Roman Sykora       Milan Dubravac 

General Secretary CTIF                  President of CTIF 
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